
 

 

 
  
  
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Silicone exemption declaration, 
 
 
To: Whom it may concern 
 
 

           We, ARTROM STEEL TUBES S.A., located in Draganesti Street no 30, Slatina, seamless 
tube supplier, declare based on our own internal knowledge/assessments, on information availa-
ble provided by our suppliers of raw materials and on raw materials inspections/tests that our 
products and their packaging are silicone-free. 

 
    We don’t use any agents, parts or components containing silicone in the manufacturing of our 
products and inside/outside of our product is silicone free. 
 
 
 
 
Magdalena  Popescu 
Director of Quality, Environment & Integrated Management System 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“We regularly ask to our upstream suppliers to provide us information regarding compliance with their relevant legislation.  

Information regarding silicone – free regarding our product, raw material and substances used is based on our best 

knowledge.  

We do not assume any warranty or liability for factors behind our knowledge and control’’. 
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